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31st October 2019 

 

Children in Need 2019 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

On Friday 15th November, it’s ‘Children in Need’! 

In support of this national event, Pudsey will be visiting our children in their classrooms on Thursday. 
Photographs will be on the school website as well as on Facebook and Twitter so keep a look out! We are 
hoping that Pudsey will be able to pop out and meet you at the end of the school day – so bring along any 
donations and maybe get a photo with him! 

Our school council have decided that on Friday it will be a non - uniform day therefore children are 
welcome to come dressed in keeping with the theme of ‘something spotty’ or in suitable non –uniform 
clothing for a donation to this worthwhile cause. If you have purchased special Pudsey accessories e.g. 
headbands, hairslides, socks, wristbands, badges, it is absolutely fine for children to wear them 
throughout the day on Friday 15th November. 

Additionally, on Friday 15th November the school council will be hosting a cake sale, in the school hall, 
after school. Further information will follow but please pop by with your donations after school on the 
day if you would like any!  

Thank you for your support and if you have any questions do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Yours sincerely, 

K.Featherstone  S.O’Connell  

Miss Featherstone and Mrs O’Connell 

 


